

December 4, 2020

Dear Parents or Guardians,

The school is currently engaged in detailed planning for the 2021-2022 school year. Parents of students presently attending Parrish Charter Academy will have the opportunity to re-enroll their child for the upcoming school year by submitting a re-enrollment form online or completing and returning a hard copy form on or before January 15, 2021, by 4:00 p.m. This will guarantee your child's seat for the 2021-22 school year. Parents that do not complete and return the re-enrollment form by the deadline will need to enroll during one of the New Student Enrollment Periods which are listed on the website. You will be required to participate in the school enrollment lottery if there are more applicants than seats available.

The school is excited to announce that Phase 2 is scheduled to be completed before the 21-22 school year! Phase two includes a new two-story facility that boasts a media center/library and additional specials' classrooms, additional playground equipment with shade, installation of synthetic turf on the athletic field, the addition of a student courtyard, an additional parking lot by the athletic field and additional parking in the back of the property, a running track around the field, outdoor restrooms, field lighting, an additional entrance/exit on Erie Road, automated safety gates in the parking lot, installation of two covered walkways in front of the cafeteria for dismissal and another connecting the two facilities, and the expansion of the current cafeteria.

We are excited about these facility enhancement projects. In order for the school to afford these enhancements, it's critical we meet our projected student enrollment goals each year and have successful fundraisers throughout the year to help subsidize some of the costs of these projects. You can help the school by assisting with recruiting new students for us to meet our projected enrollment goal for the 21-22 school year and by participating in any fundraisers throughout the year. You can also complete a school Sponsorship form and share it with family, friends, and local businesses. A copy of the form is located on our website.

Thank you for your continued assistance and support! Please complete one (1) form per child to guarantee their seat.

Dawn Patterson, M.Ed. Principal Parrish Charter Academy